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Sprawl Repair Manual Galina Tachieva 2010-09-14 There is
a wealth of research and literature explaining suburban
sprawl and the urgent need to retrofit suburbia.
However, until now there has been no single guide that
directly explains how to repair typical sprawl elements.
The Sprawl Repair Manual demonstrates a step-by-step
design process for the re-balancing and re-urbanization
of suburbia into more sustainable, economical, energyand resource-efficient patterns, from the region and the
community to the block and the individual building. As
Galina Tachieva asserts in this exceptionally useful
book, sprawl repair will require a proactive and
aggressive approach, focused on design, regulation and
incentives. The Sprawl Repair Manual is a much-needed,
single-volume reference for fixing sprawl, incorporating
changes into the regulatory system, and implementing
repairs through incentives and permitting strategies.
This manual specifies the expertise that’s needed and
details the techniques and algorithms of sprawl repair
within the context of reducing the financial and
ecological footprint of urban growth. The Sprawl Repair
Manual draws on more than two decades of practical
experience in the field of repairing and building
communities to analyze the current pattern of sprawl
development, disassemble it into its elemental
components, and present a process for transforming them
into human-scale, sustainable elements. The techniques
are illustrated both two- and three-dimensionally,
providing users with clear methodologies for the sprawl
repair interventions, some of which are radical, but all
of which will produce positive results.
Squares Mark C. Childs 2006 A discussion of what makes
public places appealing and useful will inspire those
involved with public planning and design.
Building Suburbia Dolores Hayden 2009-11-04 A lively and
provocative history of the contested landscapes where
the majority of Americans now live. From rustic cottages
reached by steamboat to big box stores at the exit ramps
of eight-lane highways, Dolores Hayden defines seven
eras of suburban development since 1820. An urban
historian and architect, she portrays housewives and
politicians as well as designers and builders making the
decisions that have generated America’s diverse suburbs.
Residents have sought home, nature, and community in
suburbia. Developers have cherished different dreams,
seeking profit from economies of scale and increased
suburban densities, while lobbying local and federal
government to reduce the risk of real estate
speculation. Encompassing environmental controversies as
well as the complexities of race, gender, and class,
Hayden’s fascinating account will forever alter how we
think about the communities we build and inhabit.
Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs,
4th Edition Planetizen Press 2014-10-15 The Planetizen
Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs, 4th Edition
is the only comprehensive ranking and listing of
graduate urban planning programs available. In its 4th
edition, the guide is exhaustively researched by the
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staff of Planetizen. Thousands of students have used the
Planetizen Guide to inform their decision about which
graduate programs to apply for, and ultimately, attend.
Visioning and Visualization Michael Kwartler 2008 Two
remarkable phenomena have affected the practice of
planning over the past two decades: the rise of public
involvement as an integral component of urban decision
making, and the technological innovations that enable
the visualization and simulation of physical reality.
This book will assist urban professionals, public sector
leaders, and the public to navigate two complex and
evolving fields: public involvement and digital
visualization as applied to planning. It suggests ways
that digital visualization tools can be integrated in a
public process to present participants with clear
choices and help them make informed planning decisions.
Based on the authors' experiences in developing
sophisticated public involvement processes and applying
3D GIS-based simulation and visualization tools to
planning and design, the book features more than 100
color illustrations and case studies of four
communities: Santa Fe, Houston, Kona (Hawaii), and
Baltimore.
Designing Small Parks Ann Forsyth 2005-10-24 Designing
Small Parks: A Manual for Addressing Social and
Ecological Concerns provides guidelines for building
better parks by integrating design criteria with current
social and natural science research. Small parks are too
often relegated to being the step-child of municipal and
metropolitan open space systems because of assumptions
that their small size and isolation limits their
recreational capacity and makes them ecologically less
valuable than large city and county parks. This manual
is arranged around twelve topics that represent key
questions, contradictions, or tensions in the design of
small parks. Topics cover fundamental issues for urban
parks, natural systems, and human aspects. Also included
are useful case studies with alternative design
solutions using three different approaches for
integrating research findings into small urban park
design.
Supporting Shrinkage Michael P. Johnson 2021-07-01
Demonstrates how residents can play a leading role in
the positive transformation of their communities in the
face of economic and population decline. Supporting
Shrinkage describes a new approach to citizen-engaged,
community-focused planning methods and technologies for
cities and regions facing decline, disinvestment,
shrinkage, and social and physical distress. The volume
evaluates the benefits and costs of a wide range of
analytic approaches for designing policy and planning
interventions for shrinking cities and distressed
communities. These include collaborative planning,
social media, civic technology, game design, analytics,
decision modeling and decision support, and spatial
analysis. The authors present case studies of three US
cities addressing shrinkage and decline, with a focus on
issues of social justice, democratization of knowledge,
and local empowerment. Proposed as a solution is an
approach that puts community engagement and empowerment
at the center, combined with data and technology
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innovations. The authors argue that decisions informed
by qualitative and quantitative data and analytic
methods, implemented through accessible and affordable
technologies, and based on notions of social impact and
social justice, can enable residents to play a leading
role in the positive transformation of shrinking cities
and distressed communities. Michael P. Johnson is
Professor and Chair of the Department of Public Policy
and Public Affairs at the University of Massachusetts
Boston. Justin B. Hollander is Professor of Urban and
Environmental Policy and Planning at Tufts University.
Eliza W. Kinsey is Associate Research Scientist in
Epidemiology at Columbia University's Mailman School of
Public Health. George R. Chichirau is Lecturer in the
Department of Political Science at Northeastern
University.
Design Charrettes for Sustainable Communities Patrick M.
Condon 2012-09-26 A step-by-step guide to more
synthetic, holistic, and integrated urban design
strategies, Design Charrettes for Sustainable
Communities is a practical manual to accomplish complex
community design decisions and create more green, clean,
and equitable communities. The design charrette has
become an increasingly popular way to engage the public
and stakeholders in public planning, and Design
Charrettes for Sustainable Communities shows how
citizens and officials can use this tool to change the
way they make decisions, especially when addressing
issues of the sustainable community. Designed to build
consensus and cooperation, a successful charrette
produces a design that expresses the values and vision
of the community. Patrick Condon outlines the key
features of the charrette, an inclusive decision-making
process that brings together citizens, designers, public
officials, and developers in several days of
collaborative workshops. Drawing on years of experience
designing sustainable urban environments and bringing
together communities for charrettes, Condon’s manual
provides step-by-step instructions for making this
process work to everyone’s benefit. He translates
emerging sustainable development concepts and problemsolving theory into concrete principles in order to
explain what a charrette is, how to organize one, and
how to make it work to produce sustainable urban design
results.
Better Buses, Better Cities Steven Higashide 2019-10-10
Imagine a bus system that is fast, frequent, and
reliable--what would that change about your city? Buses
can and should be the cornerstone of urban
transportation. They offer affordable mobility and can
connect citizens with every aspect of their lives. But
in the US, they have long been an afterthought in
budgeting and planning. Transit expert Steven Higashide
uses real-world stories of reform to show us what a
successful bus system looks like. Higashide explains how
to marshal the public in support of better buses and
argues that better bus systems will create better cities
for all citizens. With a compelling narrative and
actionable steps, Better Buses, Better Cities describes
how decision-makers, philanthropists, activists, and
public agency leaders can work together to make the bus
a win in any city.
Urban Planning For Dummies Jordan Yin 2012-02-21 How to
create the world's new urban future With the majority of
the world's population shifting to urbancentres, urban
planning—the practice of land-use andtransportation
planning to help shape cities structurally,economically,
and socially—has become an increasingly vitalprofession.
In Urban Planning For Dummies, readers will geta
practical overview of this fascinating field, including
studyingcommunity demographics, determining the best
uses for land,planning economic and transportation
development, and implementingplans. Following an
introductory course on urban planning, thisbook is key
reading for any urban planning student or anyoneinvolved
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in urban development. With new studies conclusively
demonstrating the dramatic impactof urban design on
public psychological and physical health, theimpact of
the urban planner on a community is immense. And with
awide range of positions for urban planners in the
public,nonprofit, and private sectors—including law
firms, utilitycompanies, and real estate development
firms—having afundamental understanding of urban
planning is key to anyone evenconsidering entry into
this field. This book provides a usefulintroduction and
lays the groundwork for serious study. Helps readers
understand the essentials of this complexprofession
Written by a certified practicing urban planner, with
extensivepractical and community-outreach experience For
anyone interested in being in the vanguard of
building,designing, and shaping tomorrow's sustainable
city, UrbanPlanning For Dummies offers an informative,
entirely accessibleintroduction on learning how.
Sustainable Urbanism Douglas Farr 2012-01-09 Written by
the chair of the LEED-Neighborhood Development (LEED-ND)
initiative, Sustainable Urbanism: Urban Design with
Nature is both an urgent call to action and a
comprehensive introduction to "sustainable urbanism"-the emerging and growing design reform movement that
combines the creation and enhancement of walkable and
diverse places with the need to build high-performance
infrastructure and buildings. Providing a historic
perspective on the standards and regulations that got us
to where we are today in terms of urban lifestyle and
attempts at reform, Douglas Farr makes a powerful case
for sustainable urbanism, showing where we went wrong,
and where we need to go. He then explains how to
implement sustainable urbanism through leadership and
communication in cities, communities, and neighborhoods.
Essays written by Farr and others delve into such issues
as: Increasing sustainability through density.
Integrating transportation and land use. Creating
sustainable neighborhoods, including housing, car-free
areas, locally-owned stores, walkable neighborhoods, and
universal accessibility. The health and environmental
benefits of linking humans to nature, including walk-to
open spaces, neighborhood stormwater systems and waste
treatment, and food production. High performance
buildings and district energy systems. Enriching the
argument are in-depth case studies in sustainable
urbanism, from BedZED in London, England and Newington
in Sydney, Australia, to New Railroad Square in Santa
Rosa, California and Dongtan, Shanghai, China. An
epilogue looks to the future of sustainable urbanism
over the next 200 years. At once solidly researched and
passionately argued, Sustainable Urbanism is the ideal
guidebook for urban designers, planners, and architects
who are eager to make a positive impact on our--and our
descendants'--buildings, cities, and lives.
Order without Design Alain Bertaud 2018-12-04 An
argument that operational urban planning can be improved
by the application of the tools of urban economics to
the design of regulations and infrastructure. Urban
planning is a craft learned through practice. Planners
make rapid decisions that have an immediate impact on
the ground—the width of streets, the minimum size of
land parcels, the heights of buildings. The language
they use to describe their objectives is
qualitative—“sustainable,” “livable,” “resilient”—often
with no link to measurable outcomes. Urban economics, on
the other hand, is a quantitative science, based on
theories, models, and empirical evidence largely
developed in academic settings. In this book, the
eminent urban planner Alain Bertaud argues that applying
the theories of urban economics to the practice of urban
planning would greatly improve both the productivity of
cities and the welfare of urban citizens. Bertaud
explains that markets provide the indispensable
mechanism for cities' development. He cites the
experience of cities without markets for land or labor
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in pre-reform China and Russia; this “urban planners'
dream” created inefficiencies and waste. Drawing on five
decades of urban planning experience in forty cities
around the world, Bertaud links cities' productivity to
the size of their labor markets; argues that the design
of infrastructure and markets can complement each other;
examines the spatial distribution of land prices and
densities; stresses the importance of mobility and
affordability; and critiques the land use regulations in
a number of cities that aim at redesigning existing
cities instead of just trying to alleviate clear
negative externalities. Bertaud concludes by describing
the new role that joint teams of urban planners and
economists could play to improve the way cities are
managed.
Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs
2009
A Field Guide to Sprawl Dolores Hayden 2004 A visual
lexicon of colorful slang terms coined by real estate
developers and designers offers insight into land-use
practices and the physical elements of American sprawl,
in a volume that features color aerial photographs and
an analysis of the impact of excessive development.
Urban Design for Planners, 2nd Edition Emily Talen
2018-05-20 Urban Design for Planners: Tools, Techniques,
and Strategies is for anyone who believes that the
design of the built environment is central to quality of
life in communities of all shapes and sizes, and on
every continent.Structured as a set of ten exercises,
the book offers step-by-step instructions on how to
observe, analyze, and design functional, civically
minded, pedestrian-oriented places. While it is intended
for urban planners, architects, landscape architects,
geographers, and community activists working in the
field, the book could also serve as a text for students
in any course that touches on issues of neighborhood,
place,and community.
Creating Healthy Neighborhoods Ann Forsyth 2017-10-24
Good housing. Easy transit. Food access. Green spaces.
Gathering places. Everybody wants to live in a healthy
neighborhood. Bridging the gap between research and
practice, it maps out ways for cities and towns to help
their residents thrive in placed designed for living
well, approaching health from every side – physical
mental, and social.
Reflective Planning Practice Richard Willson 2020-10-20
Reflective Planning Practice: Theory, Cases, and Methods
uses structured, first-person reflection to reveal the
artistry of planning practice. The value of professional
reflection is widely recognized, but there is a
difference between acknowledging it and doing it. This
book takes up that challenge, providing planners’
reflections on past practice as well as prompts for
reflecting in the midst of planning episodes. It
explains a reflection framework and employs it in seven
case studies written by planning educators who also
practice. The cases reveal practical judgments made
during the planning episode and takeaways for practice,
as the planners used logic and emotion, and applied
convention and invention. The practical judgments are
explained from the perspective of the authors’ personal
experiences, purposes, and professional style, and their
interpretation of the rich context that underpins the
cases including theories, sociopolitical aspects,
workplace setting, and roles. The book seeks to awaken
students and practitioners to the opportunities of a
pragmatic, reflective approach to planning practice.
The Death and Life of Great American Cities Jane Jacobs
2016-07-20 Thirty years after its publication, The Death
and Life of Great American Cities was described by The
New York Times as "perhaps the most influential single
work in the history of town planning....[It] can also be
seen in a much larger context. It is first of all a work
of literature; the descriptions of street life as a kind
of ballet and the bitingly satiric account of
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traditional planning theory can still be read for
pleasure even by those who long ago absorbed and
appropriated the book's arguments." Jane Jacobs, an
editor and writer on architecture in New York City in
the early sixties, argued that urban diversity and
vitality were being destroyed by powerful architects and
city planners. Rigorous, sane, and delightfully
epigrammatic, Jacobs's small masterpiece is a blueprint
for the humanistic management of cities. It is sensible,
knowledgeable, readable, indispensable. The author has
written a new foreword for this Modern Library edition.
Urban Composition Mark C. Childs 2013-07-02 Cities and
towns are among humanity's greatest achievements, yet no
single individual or organization creates them. The
buildings, streets, and gardens of even a small town
embody substantial investments of money, natural
resources, and political capital. Much more than the sum
of its parts, a settlement's vitality comes from its
collective composition. Sometimes the cities and towns
that emerge are glorious places, but too frequently they
have only fragments of greatness or are soulless and
environmentally unhealthy. Our new Architecture Brief
Urban Composition shows architects, planners, artists,
and engineers of individual projects how they can best
fulfill their public trust to help make meaningful urban
places. Each chapter contains a set of design queries
followed by a discussion, illustrations, and references
for further research. This accessible primer on urban
design provides guidelines for designing buildings or
plans for large cities or small towns. Urban Composition
showcases projects across the United States and
internationally, in metropolitan areas such as Chicago,
Seattle, and London, and small communities such as
Marfa, Texas.
Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs
2017-06-12 The Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban
Planning Programs is the only comprehensive ranking and
listing of graduate urban planning programs available.
In its 5th edition, the guide is exhaustively researched
by the staff of Planetizen. Thousands of students have
used the Guide to inform their decision on which
graduate programs to apply to, and ultimately, attend.
Insider's Guide to Careers in Urban Planning Tim Halbur
2009 Planetizen's Insider's Guide gives you a guided
look at the variety of fascinating careers available in
planning, design and development. Interviews with
professionals from A (Architect) to Z (Zoning
Administrator) reveal the challenges and rewards of
their work, and their advice on how to get a job. We've
included lists of significant employers and additional
resources for every area of practice, and salary
examples.
Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs
2011 The Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning
Programs, 2012 Edition, is an invaluable resource for
students evaluating graduate urban planning programs,
and as a resource for anyone interested in urban
planning education. The Guide allows readers to compare
different graduate programs in urban planning in the
United States and Cananda.
Planetizen's Contemporary Debates in Urban Planning
Abhijeet Chavan 2007-07-06 Planetizen's Contemporary
Debates in Urban Planning is a fascinating review of
major topics and issues discussed in the field of urban
planning, assembled by editors at Planetizen, the
leading source of news and information for the planning
and development community on the web. The book brings
together a wide range of editorial and discussion
topics, coupled with commentary and overviews to create
an enlightening record of the continuously evolving
philosophy of building and managing cities. The book's
contributors include the most well-known experts in the
planning and design fields, among them James Howard
Kunstler, Alex Garvin, Andres Duany, Joel Kotkin, and
Wendell Cox. These and other prominent thinkers offer
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passionate debates and thought-provoking commentary on
the most important and controversial topics in the field
of urban planning and design: gentrification, eminent
domain, the philosophical divide between the Smart
Growth community, libertarians and New Urbanists,
regional growth patterns, urban design trends,
transportation systems, and reaction to disasters such
as Katrina and 9/11 that changed the way we look at
cities and security. Planetizen's Contemporary Debates
in Urban Planning provides readers with a unique and
accessible introduction to a broad array of ideas and
perspectives. With the increasing awareness of the need
for sound urban planning to ensure the economic,
environmental, and social health of modern society,
Planetizen's Contemporary Debates in Urban Planning
gives professionals in the field and concerned citizens
alike a deeper understanding of the critical, complex
issues that continue to challenge urban planners,
designers, and developers.
Visualizing Density Julie Campoli 2007 Accompanying CDROM contains ... "the images in the Density Catalog to
facilitate their noncommercial use in public discussions
and education programs."--Page vii.
Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs,
6th Edition: The Only Comprehensive Rankings of Graduate
Urban Planning Programs Planetizen Press 2019-09-10 The
Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs is
the essential resource for prospective students
considering graduate study in the fields of urban
planning, city planning, and the built environment.The
Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs is
the only comprehensive ranking and listing of graduate
urban planning programs available. In its 6th edition,
the guide is exhaustively researched by the staff of
Planetizen. Thousands of students have used the Guide to
inform their decision on which graduate programs to
apply to, and ultimately, attend.FEATURES- Detailed
Profiles of 97 Graduate Urban Planning Programs in the
United States- Profiles of Planning Students and
Professionals- Advice for Selecting a Planning Program
and Applying to Graduate School- Introduction to
Graduate Study in the Field of Urban
PlanningCOMPREHENSIVE RANKINGS- Top 25 Ranked Schools
for Urban Planning Programs- Best Schools by Region
(Midwest, Northeast, South, and West)- Top 25 Programs
According to Educators- Additional rankingsNARROW DOWN
YOUR GRADUATE PROGRAM SEARCH- Admissions Requirements
and Statistics- Cost of Attendance- Faculty and Student
Demographics- Specializations- Study Abroad
OpportunitiesHEAR FROM- Current grad students, with
advice on what to look for in a program- Practicing
professionals, revealing how they made the most of their
graduate studies- A planning professor, who explains how
to launch your planning career- Planetizen's editorial
staff, on why one would choose a career in urban
planning
What Makes a Great City Alexander Garvin 2016-09-08 One
of Planetizen's Top Planning Books for 2017 - San
Francisco Chronicle's 2016 Holiday Books Gift Guide Pick
What makes a great city? City planner and architect
Alexander Garvin set out to answer this question by
observing cities, largely in North America and Europe,
with special attention to Paris, London, New York, and
Vienna. For Garvin, greatness is about what people who
shape cities can do to make a city great. A great city
is a dynamic, constantly changing place that residents
and their leaders can reshape to satisfy their demands.
Most importantly, it is about the interplay between
people and public realm, and how they have interacted
throughout history to create great cities. What Makes a
Great City will help readers understand that any city
can be changed for the better and inspire entrepreneurs,
public officials, and city residents to do it
themselves.
Global Street Design Guide Global Designing Cities
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Initiative 2016-10-13 The Global Street Design Guide is
a timely resource that sets a global baseline for
designing streets and public spaces and redefines the
role of streets in a rapidly urbanizing world. The guide
will broaden how to measure the success of urban streets
to include: access, safety, mobility for all users,
environmental quality, economic benefit, public health,
and overall quality of life. The first-ever worldwide
standards for designing city streets and prioritizing
safety, pedestrians, transit, and sustainable mobility
are presented in the guide. Participating experts from
global cities have helped to develop the principles that
organize the guide. The Global Street Design Guide
builds off the successful tools and tactics defined in
NACTO's Urban Street Design Guide and Urban Bikeway
Design Guide while addressing a variety of street
typologies and design elements found in various contexts
around the world.
A Burglar's Guide to the City Geoff Manaugh 2016-04-05
Encompassing nearly 2,000 years of heists and tunnel
jobs, break-ins and escapes, A Burglar's Guide to the
City offers an unexpected blueprint to the criminal
possibilities in the world all around us. You'll never
see the city the same way again. At the core of A
Burglar's Guide to the City is an unexpected and
thrilling insight: how any building transforms when seen
through the eyes of someone hoping to break into it.
Studying architecture the way a burglar would, Geoff
Manaugh takes readers through walls, down elevator
shafts, into panic rooms, up to the buried vaults of
banks, and out across the rooftops of an unsuspecting
city. With the help of FBI Special Agents, reformed bank
robbers, private security consultants, the L.A.P.D. Air
Support Division, and architects past and present, the
book dissects the built environment from both sides of
the law. Whether picking padlocks or climbing the walls
of high-rise apartments, finding gaps in a museum's
surveillance routine or discussing home invasions in
ancient Rome, A Burglar's Guide to the City has the
tools, the tales, and the x-ray vision you need to see
architecture as nothing more than an obstacle that can
be outwitted and undercut. Full of real-life heists-both
spectacular and absurd-A Burglar's Guide to the City
ensures readers will never enter a bank again without
imagining how to loot the vault or walk down the street
without planning the perfect getaway.
Where Things Are, from Near to Far Christopher Steins
2008-12 While playing in the city park, little Hugo
wonders, "Who put these buildings here?" Hugo's mother
leads him on a whirlwind trip through the city, the
country, and everything in-between to explain the
answer. An easy introduction to the world of urban
planning, and illustrates that "every building has its
place."
Becoming an Urban Planner Michael Bayer 2011-10-20
Becoming an URBAN PLANNER Are you considering a career
in urban planning? Becoming an Urban Planner is the best
place to start. Through in-depth interviews with more
than eighty urban planners across the United States and
Canada, this book gives you a valuable insider’s look at
your future profession as it is lived and practiced.
Becoming an Urban Planner introduces you to the urban
planning profession—its history, what you must know to
prepare for a career in planning, and the different
types of planning jobs. Beyond the basics, though, it
shows you the realities of what it’s really like to be a
planner today. You’ll learn about: The skills you’ll
need and how to hone them in school and on the job
Potential career paths and what people in these
positions do Using internships, job shadowing, and other
opportunities to break into the field Deciding among
planning specialties and moving between public and
private sectors How to search for and get your first
position Emerging areas in planning, including
sustainability and climate change Each topic is explored
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through in-depth interviews with both generalists and
others who have devoted their careers to a particular
aspect of planning. These professionals share their
insights and describe how they have arrived at where
they are and how beginners like you can learn from their
experiences. With the information from this book to
guide and inspire you, you will be able to chart your
own path to success as an urban planner.
Missing Middle Housing Daniel G. Parolek 2020-07-14
Daniel Parolek, an architect and urban designer,
illustrates the power of Missing Middle housing types-such as duplexes, fourplexes, and bungalow courts-- to
meet today's diverse housing needs. With the benefit of
beautiful full-color graphics, Parolek goes into depth
about the benefits and qualities of Missing Middle
Housing, explains why more developers should be building
them, and defines the barriers cities need to remove to
enable them to be built. Parolek proves that density is
too blunt of an instrument to effectively regulate for
twenty-first-century housing needs. Whether you are a
planner, architect, builder, or city leader, Missing
Middle Housing will help you think differently about how
to address housing needs for today's communities.
The Smart Growth Manual Andres Duany 2004-01-22 Everyone
is calling for smart growth...but what exactly is it? In
The Smart Growth Manual, two leading city planners
provide a thorough answer. From the expanse of the
metropolis to the detail of the window box, they address
the pressing challenges of urban development with easyto-follow advice and broad array of best practices. With
their landmark book Suburban Nation, Andres Duany and
Jeff Speck "set forth more clearly than anyone has done
in our time the elements of good town planning" (The New
Yorker). With this long-awaited companion volume, the
authors have organized the latest contributions of new
urbanism, green design, and healthy communities into a
comprehensive handbook, fully illustrated with the built
work of the nation's leading practitioners. "The Smart
Growth Manual is an indispensable guide to city
planning. This kind of progressive development is the
only way to fully restore our economic strength and
create new jobs, new industries, and a renewed ability
to compete in the first rank of world economies." -Gavin Newsom, Mayor of San Francisco "Authors Andres
Duany, Jeff Speck, and Mike Lydon have created The Smart
Growth Manual, a resource which not only explains the
overarching ideals of smart growth, but a manual that
takes the time to show smart growth principles at each
geographic scale (region, neighborhood, street,
building). I highly recommend [it] as a part of any
community participant’s or urban planner’s desktop
references." -- LocalPlan.org Planetizen Top 10 Books –
2010 On the ninth annual list of the ten best books in
urban planning, design and development: "The goal of The
Smart Growth Manual is clear from page 1: to create a
guidebook for smart growth following the pattern of the
Charter for New Urbanism. Duany, Speck and Lydon have
achieved that in spades (the Charter is included in the
appendix, in case we missed the connection). It even
clears up some of the architectural arguments that
attach themselves to New Urbanists, such as this segment
of Section 14.1, Regional Design; 'While new buildings
should not be compelled to mimic their historic
predecessors, designers should pay attention to local
practices regarding materials and colors, roof pitches,
eave lengths, window-to-wall ratios, and the socially
significant relationship of buildings to their site and
the street; these have usually evolved in intelligent
response to local conditions.' In addition to making the
old 'traditional vs. modern' argument irrelevant, Duany,
Speck and Lydon have truly managed to boil down the best
parts of current practices into a highly readable,
portable book."
Form-Based Codes Daniel G. Parolek 2015-09-30
Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs,
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5th Edition Planetizen Planetizen Press 2017-06-08 The
Planetizen Guide to Graduate Urban Planning Programs is
the only comprehensive ranking and listing of graduate
urban planning programs available. In its 5th edition,
the guide is exhaustively researched by the staff of
Planetizen. Thousands of students have used the Guide to
inform their decision on which graduate programs to
apply to, and ultimately, attend.
Planetizen 2007 Guide to Graduate Urban Planning
Programs in the United States and Canada 2006-01-01
Discovering Griffith Park Casey Schreiner 2020-05-15 LOS
ANGELES TIMES BESTSELLER People all over the world have
seen Los Angeles’s famed "Hollywood" sign and the iconic
domed Griffith Observatory. Both are part of Griffith
Park, a place visited by more than 10 million people
each year--more than Yosemite and Grand Canyon National
Parks combined. Rugged and vast, the 4,511-acre Griffith
Park encompasses a sprawling 70-mile long network of
trails, ranging from paved paths through manicured
landscapes to challenging ridgeline climbs, and is a
destination for hikers, trail runners, cyclists,
equestrians, picnickers, and museum-goers. It’s a unique
outdoor space in a city that is not well known for its
outdoor amenities. Discovering Griffith Park uses the
park’s extensive trail network as an anchor to explore
the park in full, whether on foot, wheel, or hoof.
Readers will also find out where the best views of the
Hollywood sign are, where they can catch free
Shakespeare on summer evenings, and how to attend one of
the legendary Los Angeles Breakfast Club meetings for
good food, good friends, and a bit of early morning
learning.
Transport Access Manual Cotam 2020-12-16
Designed for the Future Jared Green 2015-04-21 In
Designed for the Future, author Jared Green asks eighty
of today's most innovative architects, urban planners,
landscape architects, journalists, artists, and
environmental leaders the same question: what gives you
the hope that a sustainable future is possible? Their
imaginative answers—covering everything from the cooling
strategies employed at Cambodia's ancient temple city of
Angkor Wat to the use of cutting-edge eco-friendly
mushroom board as a replacement for Styrofoam—show the
way to our future success on earth and begin a muchneeded dialogue about what we can realistically
accomplish in the decades ahead. Featuring an
international roster of leading design thinkers
including: • Biomimicry pioneer Janine Benyus • Curator
Barry Bergdoll • Educator and author Alan Berger •
Environmentalist and author Lester Brown • Architect
Rick Cook • Urban Planner Paul Farmer • Critic
Christopher Hume • Architect Bjarke Ingels • Landscape
designer Mia Lehrer • Architect Rob Rogers • Critic Inga
Saffron • Artist Janet Echelman
Everyday Ethics for Practicing Planners Carol Barrett
2018-01-12 "This book is on the suggested reading list
for planners preparing to take the AICP exam. As veteran
planner the author points out, the most troublesome
conflicts for planners aren't between good and bad,
they're between competing good, neither of which can be
fully achieved. The 54 real-world scenarios described
here typify the tough moral dilemmas that confront
today's practioners. The author offers planners a way to
recognize the ethical conflicts that arise in everyday
practice, analyze them using ""practical moral
reasoning,"" apply relevant sections of the AICP Code of
Ethics and the APA/AICP Ethical Principles in Planning
(both of which are included in full), and decide on the
best course of action. The author tells a series of
stories-each one a sticky situation that could confront
a typical planner. Barrett points out the ethical
issues, identifies possible alternatives, and cities
relevant sections of the AICP Code. Finally, the author
discusses the pros and cons of each alternative. Five
particularly complex scenarios are especially intended
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discussion. Individuals studying for the AICP
find this book indispensable. But it also
required reading for every planner who
to act ethically and for planning student who

planetizen-guide

wants to understand how professionals define and serve
the public interest. Planning agencies, private
consulting firms, and planning commissions can use its
realistic scenarios to jump start group discussions and
workshops on ethical planning."
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